
CHRISTMAS FAIR
SATURDAY 7TH DECEMBER 

12 NOON - 4PM

Merry Christmas 
We hope you are looking forward to
the Corpus Christi Christmas Fair on

Saturday 7th December 2024.  It
really is a fun family day and one of

the highlights of our school calendar,
and it is also an important fundraiser.  
We are grateful for the support of our

school community and the many
business and individuals who are

donating to the event,  Profits from
the fair will help fund things which

enhance the educational experience
of all our children here at Corpus

Christi School.  
Our fair is cashless, tokens with the

value of £1 and £5 can be bought and
then spent at the fair.  We

recommend that you beat the queues
by ordering tokens in advance on

ParentPay - they are available now.  
We will also be able to take card

payments at the fair.

Here are ways to get involved.
Calling All Bakers

We need your sweet treats to make
our popular Christmas Fair Cake Stall
as successful as ever. We’re looking

for delicious homemade goodies,
cakes cookies, buns or brownies, the

choice is yours. If you are able to offer
something, please let Pauline know in
advance by texting 07946 647890 or
email: phughes14@btinternet.com

Christmas Fair - International Food
Hall 

We are looking forward to hosting the
best International Food Hall this

Christmas Fair this year!  
Are you able to support us by donating
a traditional dish or two to share and

help us celebrate the many cultures at
Corpus Christi through all their

amazing cuisine!
If you are able to donate a dish or two

please click here. Please also let us
know if you are able to volunteer to set

up, run the hall or clear away
afterwards. All of these are really
important jobs to help the day run

smoothly.  

Toy donations, books and cuddly toys
From Monday 18th November, please

leave in the boxes outside C7

https://forms.office.com/e/TytD6dF2Kv


https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Uniform/Default.aspx?shopid=46

